
BDR 58-783
AB 487

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: April 8, 2017
Agency Submitting: Business and Industry, Nevada Transportation Authority

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2016-17

Fiscal Year
2017-18

Fiscal Year
2018-19

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

The Nevada Transportation Authority has reviewed BDR 58-783 and has determined there is no fiscal impact to the 
agency. This bill primarily affects the Taxicab Authority. The NTA and TA already engage in joint enforcement efforts 
through a Cooperative Agreement between the TA and NTA. The Cooperative Agreement has been in place since 
October 2012. The affect of BDR 58-783 on the NTA appears to be limited to amending the existing Cooperative 
Agreement to include NRS  and NAC 706A; adjudicating the additional TNC citations issued by the TA; and possibly a 
rule making. The NTA can absorb these costs. A copy of the Cooperative Agreement is attached
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Title Chairman

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF FINANCE COMMENTS Date Thursday, April 06, 2017

The agency's response appears reasonable.
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Exec. Branch Budget OfficerTitle
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